
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

7
th
 November 2014 

 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

Due to the positive responses received from parents, after our request for feedback on the new 

photographer, we have arranged for a sibling session to take place on Wednesday 12th November 

2014. 

 

The photographer will be here on Wednesday morning and any child with a sibling in school will 

have a photograph taken on that day. 

 

Kind regards. 

 

 

Jane Ferguson 

Acting Headteacher 

  

  

 


